
Published on American Geosciences Institute (https://www.americangeosciences.org)

Home > Homer's Ithaca Possibly Found Thanks to New Geologic Research

Homer's Ithaca Possibly Found Thanks to New Geologic Research
Results of geologic tests released on January 9, 2007, by British businessman Robert Bittlestone, Cambridge classicist James 

Diggle, and University of Edinburgh geologist John Underhill suggest further evidence to support the hypothesis that Homer's 

Ithaca can be found on western Kefalonia as reported in the January 2007 issue of Geotimes magazine, published by the American 

Geological Institute (AGI).
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